LEARN'NG PLUS

H-1/149, Vikas Puri, New Delhi - 18

Circular No. LP/2024-25/019 Date: 28.08.2024

“The beautiful thing about learning is that no one can take it away from you.”

Dear Parent,

Warm greetings from Learning Plus!

We would like to inform you that the Parent-Teacher Meeting (P.T.M.) for

your ward is scheduled for 31.08.2024 (Saturday) from 9:00 a.m. to

11:30 a.m.

Kindly take a note of the following important points:

. Be punctual to ensure a smooth experience for all.
. Bring along a pen and paper to jot down any key points.
. Ensure that your child accompanies you to the P.T.M.

. Clear the fee dues till September (Ignore if already paid).

We look forward to an interactive and engaging session!!

Best Regards,

Headmistress
Learning Plus




